
 

 

Nebraska Workers' Compensation Court (NWCC) EDI Claims Release 3.1 Announcement 

Update of Initial processing of Electronic Data Interchange reports during transition to Claims 

Release 3.1 

 

Date: 5/21/2019 

 

The original transition plan indicates that NWCC will return initial acknowledgements on May 23, 2019. 

NWCC is providing the following information to allow the trading partners to act accordingly; therefore, 

NWCC will extend this evaluation period by one day and will not return acknowledgements until Friday 

May 24, 2019. The court will return acknowledgements in the usual form and manner once the court has 

confirmed the transition process has been successfully completed. 

For any legacy claims where the claim administrator has a JCN that is less than 9 digits, the claim 

administrator will need to add leading zeros to the JCN to make it 9 digits to match the claim with 

a NE History record. For example: If JCN in your system = 1234567, you will need to make it 

001234567.  

NWCC has notified parties of Trading Partner profile updates that will be needed to ensure the 

record will be accepted when acknowledgements are returned. We will continue to allow updates 

nightly, so please get these updated to avoid rejections when acknowledgements are returned on 

Friday the 24th. 

Claims Release 3.1 resources are available online at https://nwccedi.info/ . Please note that ISO’s Workers’ 

Compensation Solutions division hosts this website and EDI trading partners may direct questions 

regarding Claims Release 3.1 to ISO at nwccedi@iso.com. 

 

Questions?  If you have any questions related to Nebraska’s EDI Claims Release 3.1, please contact the 

Nebraska EDI Support Team at nwccedi@iso.com. 

 

Thank you, 

NWCC EDI Support Team 

nwccedi@iso.com 
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